
 

 ​Back to School Drive 
We are excited to have an opportunity to support our local community by hosting a Back to School Drive! Donations 
will be accepted from July 22, 2019 through July 31, 2019. These items will be available for distribution at The Izora 
Elaine Dean Educational Center on Friday, August 2, 2019 from 12 p.m. to 6 p.m.  and Saturday, August 3, 2019 from 
10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  The following new items will be accepted as donations: 
 

● crayons  
● glue sticks 
● scissors 
● spiral notebooks 
● composition 

notebooks 
● #2 pencils 
● backpack (no 

wheels) 
● dry erase markers 

● erasers 
● white copy paper 
● white cardstock 
● highlighters 
● markers 
● colored pencil 
● pocket folder (solid 

colors) 
● notebook paper 
● 1-3 inch binders 

● 5 count of binder 
tab dividers 

● box of tissue 
● hand sanitizer 
● disinfecting wipes 
● sticky notes 
● pens 
● plastic bags (quart, 

snack, gallon, or 
sandwich size) 

 
New and gently used kid's clothing and uniforms will also be accepted. All used clothing will only be 
accepted in a clean condition. Please do not donate used clothing that contains stains, rips, tears, holes, 
frays, or inappropriate pictures, messages, or slogans. 
 
Donations may be dropped off at The Izora Elaine Dean Educational Center which is located at 9916 E. 
Harry Street Suite 205 on the following dates and times: 

● Monday, July 22, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
● Tuesday, July 23, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
● Thursday, July 25, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
● Friday, July 26, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
● Tuesday, July 30, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
● Wednesday, July 31, 2019 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 
Donations may be dropped off at Quik-Cleanups Auto Detailing located at 835 S. Woodlawn 
(316-613-9257) on the following dates and times: 

● Monday, July 22, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Tuesday, July 23, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Wednesday, July 24, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Thursday, July 25, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Friday, July 26, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Saturday, July 27, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Monday, July 29, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Tuesday, July 30, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
● Wednesday, July 31, 2019 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support of our community! 


